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The meeting, led by Chair, Yoshinori Takita, and Vice Chair, Jennifer Flynn, began with a welcome 
and the approval of the September 29, 2024 meeting report. 
 
Updates were provided on the CIPS and RSPS designations, and new designees for 2024 were 
recognized. 
 
The committee received the Global Liaison report from the Chair with accompanying power point. 
 
Anthony Domathoti, Immediate Past Chair of the Committee, and Tiffany Curry, 2025 NAR Chair of 
the Global Business & Alliance Committee offered CIPS Success stories and tips on how you, as a 
CIPS Designee, can create your own success stories by building local feeder markets with individuals 
and corporations and using networking and reciprocal and targeted marketing. Both speakers took 
follow-up questions.  Brief announcements were made on future international real estate events by 
Local Boards by attendees from HGAR, LIBOR, and SIBOR.  
 
The Chair opened the floor for discussion of future meeting topics. 
  
With no new business, the meeting adjourned at 12:58 pm. 

 
 

	
	
 
 


